
 

Memorandum to: GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entities 

From: GRIF Secretariat 

Date: Dec. 8th 2017 

Subject: Record of Decisions, GRIF, 2017 

 

Dear GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entities 

 

We would hereby like to confirm the following decision:  

- The approval by the Steering Committee of the Project Document for Sustainable Land 

Development and Management Project, prepared and undertaken by FAO. 

 

Kind regards,  

Sofi Halling, 

GRIF Secretariat 

NORAD 

On behalf of Norway/ Guyana 


